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* Square and Round Dance Club "@-
SWINGING STARS BUS TRIP

Log Cabin Swingers 36th Anniversary and Reveille Dance

The Swinging Stars has chartered a bus for October 1, to go to the Log Cabin Swingers 36th
Anniversary and Reveille Dance. The bus holds 56 and we still have seats we can sell to your club
members if they would like to ride with us. Please contact Dave and Lorraine Burson
Dave@Bursons.us ASAP to let us know that you would like to ride the bus with us.

A salad supper will be served from 6:30 to 7:45. Early rounds at 7:30 and the Grand March will start
at 8:00. This dance will be mainstream with announced plus tips.

The callers will be Wayne Baldwin and Kenneth Melvin with John Brewer doing the Round.

The cost to ride the bus is $20.00 per person. Admission to the dance is $8.00 per person.

We still have a few seats left; therefore, if you would like to ride the bus contact Dave and Lorraine
Burson at 972-396-0941 or Dave@Bursons.us.

To alleviate having to all stand in line upon arrival at Log Cabin Swingers, we will have you sign-in on
the sign up sheet and collect the $8.00 per person admission to the dance on the bus. Please try to
have the correct amount so we won't have to make change on the bus.

The bus will leave promptly at 5:00 P.M., so it would be a good idea to arrive 10 minutes early. We
will be leaving from the Wal-Mart parking lot located at Spring Creek and Central Expressway. The
bus will be parked in the Northeast corner of the parking lot. The Manager at Wal-Mart gave us
permission to park in their parking lot.

The bus will be making 1 quick stop at the Dart Park and Ride at Skillman Station at approximately
5:15. If you are planning to catch the bus at Skillman please let us know so we won't look for you at
Wal-Mart.

For those of you that have never gone on one of the Swinging Stars bus trips, it is a lot of fun. On the
way to Log Cabin Swingers we will be playing some games with winners and prizes. After having a
great time dancing at the dance we will load up the bus and start to party. We will be having an "after
party" on the bus ride home. Bring a snack that can passed around and your favorite beverage. You
probably will want to have a plate, cup and napkin.

We look forward to hearing from you and having you ride the bus with us.

Dave and Lorraine Burson
Treasurer Swinging Stars
Email: Dave@Bursons.us




